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June 9, 2019

Sunday, June 9, 2019
 9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Choir Room
 9:30am	 Sunday School 
10:10am	 Sanctuary Choir
10:30am	 Worship

Tuesday, June 11th 
4:00pm 	 Baptist Housing

Thursday, June 13th 
 1-2pm 	 Food Pantry
		  TriCounty Bridge

Friday, June 14th
 5:30pm	 Cards

Sunday, June 16th
		  Summer Choir begins

401 North LaureL aveNue  |  CorbiN, KeNtuCKy  40701  |  (606) 528-4738
b u i L d e r

www.corbinfbc.org

FBC 2020
Vision Campaign
Contributions Received: 		  $       129,305.00
Pledged:					     $	  49,615.00 

Dear Church,

Thank you so much for the prayers and encouragement as I get ready to 
embark on a new chapter of my life.  The award of the scholarship will 
help me further my education and pursue my dreams.  

Thank you
Brody Barton

Collards		  0.85 lbs
Kale			   1.95 lbs
Lettuce		  4.15 lbs
Onions		  3.70 lbs
Peas			   6.50 lbs
Radishes		  0.55 lbs
Turnips		  8.85 lbs

Mustard Seed Garden Update!
Harvest - May 30, 2019



First Baptist Church at Worship

The Day of Pentecost
June 9, 2019

Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Acts 2:1-21

Psalm 104:24-35
Romans 8:14-17

John 14:8-17

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
Gracious Spirit, Dwell with Me

Sermon by Austin Carty
“Now that the Day of Pentecost Has Come”

The Celebration of Baptism

Honoring Our Sunday School Teachers

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  	 Paul Sims
		  202-0595

If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:   Wes Tipton
                  524-1111

USHERS & GREETERS
June 9, 2019

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Geoff Marietta
4. Sherry Pace
4. Nancy Rich
4. Ernie Rich
5. John Goins
5. Stan Brasher
5. Geoff Marietta
6. Steve Surmont
6. Bob Adkins
7. David Landrum

June 2nd Summary:
		  Budget Offerings: 	 $            12,188.00	
	       YTD Budget Offerings:	 $         335,825.44
          Prior YTD Budget Offerings:	 $         350,170.09	
		  YTD Budget Goal:	 $         355,390.00
		        Loose Change:	 $                    22.76

Loose Change received in June will benefit CBF Kentucky’s Extreme Build 
2019. 

As we enter the busy travel season remember E-giving is available at: 
https://giving.ncsservices.org/App/Giving/cfbcgive

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, June 9th 
are placed in loving memory of our mothers,

GRACE CADLE AND MARY ESTHER HACKER
by

Ann and Bill Hacker

June 9th: 
		      Nursery:     Teresa Lawson & Darlene Litteral
              Children’s Church:  (O) Cheryl Landrum & Nancy Rich
			                 (Y) Aaron & Katie House

Dear Church,

This Sunday's service will be a significant one for many reasons. 
First, it is Pentecost Sunday, the day we as Christians celebrate 
the coming of the Holy Spirit upon the first disciples. We will look 
closely at that event and consider what it meant and why it is so 
important.

That same day, we will be recognizing our Sunday School 
teachers and honoring them for the hard work they put in each 
week to their teaching ministries. These teachers are vital parts 
of our spiritual health here at FBC Corbin, and I am excited for 
this opportunity to thank them for all they do.

Finally, we will be baptizing three new members on Sunday: 
Lorri Ann Napier, Arthur Cottrell, and Brittney Monahan. What 
joy it is to watch new brothers and sisters confess Jesus as Lord 
and seal that confession with the sign of baptism.

Please make plans to come join us for all of this excitement on 
Sunday!

With Love,

Austin

When you’re cleaning out those closets and garages, don’t 
forget to lay aside donations for the annual NIBROC 
Rummage sale at FBC!!! NIBROC weekend is August 8-10, 
2019.

Please hold your donations until July 8th. 


